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THE CAMPAIGN FOR THE KAPPA CHAPTER OF PHI SIGMA KAPPA
A Reason to Be Proud:

<DATE>

Dear Brother <Last Name> 
 
As you may know, our Kappa Chapter renovation project is well underway and scheduled for completion in 
August, in time for the fall semester. We have committed every dollar of our funds to meet life/safety requirements 
and to improve the infrastructure (heating, lighting, plumbing, bathrooms) of the house. There are no frills or 
unnecessary features to the renovation. 
 
The enclosed pledge reminder combines your pledge amount for July and October. (Unless you are only 
scheduled to make a payment in October, then that amount is listed.) We need cash by September to pay our 
contractors. If you can pay this invoice by September that would be great, since every dollar counts. 
 
Please contact either of us if you have any questions or need any other information about the campaign.  
 
Thank you.
 
 
Fraternally, 
 

Dick Doherty ’58 
President, Board of Directors, Phi Sigma Kappa Association of State College
H: (610) 323-3888; cosdoherty@verizon.net

Bill DeGrandis ’77 
Vice President, Board of Directors and Chairman, Kappa Chapter Reason to be Proud Campaign
H: (703) 450-5176; billdegrandis@paulhastings.com

P.S. Stay tuned to the house renovation progress on our web site, www.phisigpsu.com. If you haven’t yet 
registered on the site, use your Member ID of <MEMBER ID> and follow the first-time login instructions on 
the home page.
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